
 

 

Welcome to the Summer 2023 issue of the Health Advisory Council Newsletter.
NCL and Council Members have been as busy as ever. We hope you enjoy
reading our policy updates, a new Member spotlight on Physician-Parent
Caregivers, an introduction to our new Health Policy Associate and Intern,
updates from Members, and more.

NCL Health Policy at work

NCL staff are hard at work on health advocacy and education, on issues
ranging from FDA-approved Alzheimer’s drugs, Script Your Future — and more,
including an ICYMI blog section demonstrating how NCL's health work is
personal.

Click here to read about NCL’s current health policy work.

Member updates

Get the latest updates on programs, policy, and initiatives from our Members,
including Healthcare Distribution Alliance, Consumers for Quality Care, and
others!

Member spotlight: Physician-Parent Caregivers

Get to know Health Advisory Council Member Physician-Parent Caregivers, with
a new Q&A with Santi KM Bhagat, MD, MPH, Founder and President

https://nclnet.org/health-advisory-council-newsletter-summer-2023-health-policy-updates/
https://nclnet.org/health-advisory-council-newsletter-summer-2023-member-updates/
https://nclnet.org/health-advisory-council-newsletter-summer-2023-member-spotlight/
https://nclnet.org/health-advisory-council-newsletter-summer-2023-member-spotlight/


New NCL health staffer

We are thrilled to introduce to the Health Advisory Council our newest NCL
Health Policy team members. Please take a few moments to get to know them.

Save the Date: NEW Brown Bag series and winter
Member meeting

We are launching a new quarterly series. The inaugural event will take
place on September 14th from Noon to 1pm in the NCL Conference
room at 1701 K Street NW. You bring your lunch; we bring the speaker -
Bryan Young. He will be speaking about Artificial Intelligence in Health and
Medicine and what we need to know. RSVP to Tirsit here.

The Winter Health Advisory Council Meeting will be held on November
29, 2023. The meeting will feature Dr. Reed Tuckson who will be joined by a
panel of experts focused on Decreasing Misinformation & Increasing Trust in
Science and Medicine. More info and a calendar invite coming soon!

 

Full newsletter
Get the full version, including
complete policy and Member
updates and more.

   

READ ONLINE

We want to hear from you!

If you have time-sensitive information and updates you’d like to share with the
Health Advisory Council in between NCL’s quarterly newsletters, please contact
Robin Strongin (robins@nclnet.org), and we will be happy to forward your materials
to the Council membership. We also encourage you to contact us with your ideas
and suggestions for Council activities.
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